
News Extra  

Fit2 Dance with Liz England have been enjoying their final 

session before the Christmas break.  They also managed to 

wear some lovely Christmas hats whilst keeping in time to 

the music.   

Well done to all the children for their continued achievements in sport.  It 

is great to see a wide variety of activities being enjoyed by all the children 

and sharing their success with them.  If you are preparing an active holi-

day over Christmas and would like to share your experiences to go into 

our PE newsletter, then we would love to hear from you. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR   

Welcome to our Autumn Term newsletter.  We have lots to share with 

you this term of what is happening in school and also celebrating the 

achievements of pupils outside of school. Our celebration assemblies 

which take place on a Thursday is an opportunity for children to share 

their trophies, certificates and medals with the whole school.  

Year 2 teachers and pupils have been working with Top Corner coaching 

and learning the skills of Handball.   

Our after school clubs have been very successful with cheerleading and 

world dance still having places available to start in January. 

On behalf of Telford Infant School have a safe and merry Christmas and 

we look forward to seeing you all in the Spring term. 

Welcome 

Please ensure that children have the following kit ready for PE. 

 Navy/Black shorts/skorts, white T-Shirt and indoor pumps  

 Outdoor PE Kit/outdoor trainers. 

 Socks (if wearing tights) 

 Hairband to tie hair back 

 All items clearly labelled with names 

Jewellery must not be worn unless for religious reasons. Please ask your 
class teacher If you are unsure of the days your class have PE. 

PE Kit 

 

After school clubs to continue 

with Fit2Dance, Multisports, Foot-

ball and Tennis. 

World Dance and Cheerleading. 

Year 1– Archery 

 

Coming Up in Spring 

Loving Learning 
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Any Questions or comments? Email us at admin2326@welearn365.com  



Year 1 Celebrations 

Congratulations to Isobel, Eryn, Emily and 

Barney for your certificates in swimming.   

Well done Emily, Lola, Isabelle Leila and Isobel on your 

dance certificates and rosettes. 

Congratulations Harris for your city 

ride achievement. 

Year 2 Celebrations 

Congratulations to Hamish for 

receiving a Blue Peter badge for 

running. Amazing.  

Well done also to Rhory and 

Bethany on completing your 

climb. 

Congratulations Sidney, 

Thomas, Joel, Max S and 

Lucy on achieving your 

certificates for Tae Kwon 

Do and Karate.  

Well done to Hope for your 

three gymnastics certificates. 

Keep up the hard work. 

Congratulations Amianie on your 

certificate for multisports. 



Year 2 Celebrations 

Well done to Lauren, Daisy, Rosi and Ellie on receiving your dance 

certificates.  Keep up the hard work. 

Congratulations to Hope, Lucy, Emily, Isla B, 

Nelly, Fraser, Indi, Evie, Max S, Max B and Estee 

on your swimming achievements and Lauren on 

achieving your 400m swimming certificate.  

Well done all. 

Well done Ruban, Dylan, Blake, Harry, 

Jody, Harry J and Fraser on your certifi-

cates, medals and trophies for football. 

Well done Alfie, Max B, James, Krishnan, 

Stanley, Thomas and Fraser on receiving med-

als for your rugby achievements. 

Year 1 Celebrations 

Well done to Hannah and Lydia for your medals and certificates in 

Gymnastics. 

Congratulations to Joe, Ayesha, Maya and Arjan for your achievements in 

Karate and Tae Kwon Do. 


